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May 17, 2017

Brian J. Wagner

President

National Association of Postal
Supervisors

1727 King Street, Suite 400
Alexandria, VA 22314-2783

Dear Brian:

This is in response to your May 4 correspondence concerning the Postal Service's
planned nationwide deceniralization of the Computerized Forwarding System (CFS)
units into mail processing operations. You requested a briefing on the potential impacts
to EAS employees affected by the change. NAPS was provided notification of this
change on April 20, 2017.

We are gathering information responsive to the questions you provided in your May 4
correspondence and will schedule a briefing once this information is available.

Bruce A. Nicholson
Manager
Labor Relations Policy Administration

475 UENFANT PLaza SW
WasHINGTON DC 20260-41 04
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